Lupe Anguiano

From:

"Lupe Anguiano" < languiano@verizon.net>

To:

<EdnasMolly@aol.com>

Cc:

"Gracia Molina de Pick" <graciapick@aol.com>

Sent: Subject: Monday, October 30, 2006 11:27 AM Re: Thank you and Congratulations

Thank You, Molly:

It is a special honor to have been selected as an Honoree for the National Women in History Project - 2007 "Generations of Women Moving History Forward," Thank You! I accept the honor and will see about taking a current picture and helping you update my Bio.

The opening of my Collection - Archives at the UCLA Chicano Studies Research Center will be celebrated March 12, 2007 - 7 PM, my 78th Birthday. I am pleased that my dear friend, Gloria Steinem has agreed to be my Guest of Honor. The UCLA Center for Women's Studies will be co-sponsoring the event. I want to extend a special invitation to you and your National Women's History Project Board of Directors and friends. As you can imagine, UCLA is excited about hearing Gloria Steinem's message and having an opportunity to see her. Bye the way I believe the organization of my collection is almost completed.

Gracia has been a tremendous help and support to me, she is one of my greatly admired mentors.

Thank you for insuring Women's History is recorded, protected and promoted; I join Women in extending special Thanks and appreciation.

Lupe Anguiano
Creating a Renewable Energy Economy
1031 Kumquat Place
Oxnard, CA 93036
Phone: 805.983.8517

--- Original Message ---From: EdnasMolly@aol.com
To: languiano@verizon.net

Sent: Sunday, October 29, 2006 8:08 AM Subject: Thank you and Congratulations

Dear Lupe,

Thank you so much for presenting at our conference. Your work is an incredible contribution to making the world a better place for all. I am so glad I had the opportunity to meet you in person.

I will be sending you a much more formal announcement, but since email is so much quicker, I wanted to tell you the good news. Each year the National Women's History Project selects the theme for National Women's History Month and choses individual women as honorees whose life and work exemplify the theme. This year's theme is *Generations of Women Moving History Forward*. We selected 15 women to honor who represent women from many different generations and different backgrounds whose work has helped "move history forward." I am happy to tell you that you are one of the women chosen to be a 2007 National Women's History Month Honoree. I hope you will accept this honor.

As of this moment, we don't know what type of event we'll be having in March to celebrate National Women's History Month and to recognize your amazing work and the work of the other Honorees. I will let you know as soon as I know. I think you said your papers would be given to UCLA on March 12th. Please let me know if that is correct and we'll make sure that one event does not conflict with the other.

In addition to a special event in March, we recognize our Honorees by including their pictures on our National Women's History Month Poster, as well as including pictures and brief biographies in our Women's History

Resource Catalog, on our website, and in our 2007 Biography Booklet and 2007 Speech.

What we need from you is a picture and any information you would like included in the biography that we include in our promotional materials.

Thank you so much for your amazing work. I look forward to hearing from you.

Sending my very best wishes, Molly

Molly Murphy MacGregor Executive Director and Cofounder National Women's History Project 3343 Industrial Drive, Suite 4 Santa Rosa, CA 95403 (707)636-2888 ednasmolly@aol.com www.nwhp.org